Recording of the week: The NHS turns
74

This week’'s post comes from Hannah Tame, Oral History Cataloguer for the
Voices of Our National Health Service collection. On 5 July 2022, the NHS
celebrates its 74th anniversary. It seems appropriate then, that this week’s
selection is taken from the Voices of our National Health Service oral
history collection...
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